
December 2, 2020 SENT VIA  ELECTRONIC MAIL 

Dear Ryan White Part A and/or MAI-funded Subrecipient: 

RE: Ryan White Part A Program Minimum Primary Medical Care Standards - Revised 

Effective October 30, 2020, the Miami-Dade HIV/AIDS Partnership’s Executive Committee 
approved changes to the Minimum Primary Medical Care Standards, which is attached for 
your information and immediate distribution. This document underwent significant edits and 
should be reviewed in its entirety. 

This document is reviewed and revised periodically by the Miami-Dade HIV/AIDS Partnership 
and its Medical Care Subcommittee . It is imperative that this revised version be carefully 
reviewed and understood by direct service staff and conveyed appropriately to Ryan White 
Part A and MAI Program clients as appropriate . These standards will be added to the local 
Ryan White Program website by Monday, December 7, 2020. 

As a reminder, the Ryan White Program is payer of last resort. If a client qualifies for and can 
access a Ryan White Part A/MAI Program-allowable service from any other payer source(s), 
the client must obtain such service from the other source(s), not Part A or MAI. 

If further clarification is needed regarding the information in this letter or the recent changes, 
please contact Ana M. Nieto, Contracts Officer, at Ana.Nieto@miamidade.gov.  Thank you for 
your continued cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

Daniel T. Wall 
Assistant Director 

Attachment 

c: Carla Valle-Schwenk, Program Administrator, OMB 
Clarisol Nilsen, Fiscal Administrator, OMB 
Robert A. Ladner, PhD, President, BSR 

FOR




